
Councillors Shabina Bano and Saqib Khan 
invite residents to their first  

Small Heath Ward Forum Meeting 
         11.00am – 12.30pm 

Thursday 8th December 2022 

at 
       Khidmat Centre 

2a Heather Road 
Small Heath 

B10 9TA 
 

The main Agenda item will be waste/rubbish and 
flytipping concerns in the ward 

 
Cllr Majid Mahmood, Cabinet Member, Environment 

is the Guest Speaker 
 

Working with the Local Community to improve the Area 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Contact Officer: Beverly Edmead, Community Governance Team, email: 

beverly.edmead@birmingham.gov.uk
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